HORTONVILLE AREA SUMMER SCHOOL 2024

ELEMENTARY AND MIDDLE SCHOOL REGISTRATION

The Hortonville Area school District Summer School program is for all district students entering
grades 4K-8" grade. Some summer school courses focus on helping students in areas that
they might be struggling such as reading or math. There is also a wide variety of fun enrichment
courses that involve hands-on learning. The complete course description and registration
information can be found at www.hasd.org — click on the “District” tab — Curriculum and
Instruction link.

Summer School registration is from March 18" - May 4™. Students are registered on a
first-come, first-served basis. Class sizes are limited and many fill quickly. You can register
directly on Skyward Family Access — 24/7 beginning March 18th.

Classes will be held at Hortonville Elementary School and Hortonville Middle School this
summer from June 10th to June 28th. Bussing from Greenville Elementary and North
Greenville Elementary will be provided to the Hortonville campus and signup for bussing is in
Skyward Family Access or contact the district transportation office at 920-757-7045 for
assistance. Sign up for bussing will be available during the registration window (March 18th —
May 4th).

If you have any questions related to summer school for grades 4K-8, please contact Kari Rankin
at 920-779-7933 ext. 11041 or karirankin@hasd.org


http://www.hasd.org/

